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Mountain View Elementary PTSO 
General Meeting Minutes 

November 19, 2018 
5:30pm in MVES Conference Room 

 
Meeting called to order by: Jodie Lemly, President 
 
Attendance: David Blackburn, Jodie Lemly, Natalie Lea, Connie Howell, Christy 
Denny, Sarah McLeese, Monica Eller 
 
Officer’s Reports: 
Treasurer: given by Jodie Lemly on behalf of Camillia Tibbs  
To Date Total Budget Balance: $8,567.96 
 
Old Business:  
Spaghetti Fundraiser Update: The fundraiser was originally scheduled for 
November 15th. However, due to school being canceled because of ice, the 
spaghetti lunch was moved to Monday, November 19, 2018. PTSO sold a total 
of 289 plates and raised a total of $1,734.00 in profit from the fundraiser. We 
were grateful for all the orders placed and volunteer workers who made this 
fundraiser a success! 
 
*The PTSO Board unanimously agreed to partner with MVES in purchasing 
Mountain View Logo T-shirts for all the students. The PTSO will be responsible 
for paying $1,365, which is half the cost for the t-shirts. This spring, Mr. 
Blackburn is planning to get a school-wide picture of all the students wearing 
the t-shirts. 
 
*McDonald’s Night Update: PTSO raised a total of $461.57 for McDonald’s 
Night. 
 
Next Board Meeting: There will be no PTSO Board Meeting for December. The 
next meeting will be Monday, January 14, 2019. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Natalie Lea, secretary 


